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A ribbon cutting ceremony was held to mark the official opening of the Frozen Food Distribution
Center just completed at North America Center. The 200,000 s/f distribution center was developed
by North America Center Joint Venture and will be operated by Christian Salvesen, Inc. as a third
party distribution facility.

Shown (from left) are: Dr. Chris Masters, CEO, managing director, Christian Salvesen PLC; Cyriel
Godderie, president, Christian Salvesen Inc.; Herb Kusche, executive vice president, Rich Products;
Jack Ampuja, vice president, logistics, Rich Products; Paul Clark, Town of West Seneca Supervisor;
Bob Rich Sr., Chairman of the Board/CEO Rich Products; and Charlie Pecorella, partner, North
America Center Joint Venture
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